
DEPARTMENT OF INFRASTRUCTURE

PALMERSTON ROAD UPGRADES 
ROYSTONEA AVENUE - ASPHALT WORKS 
Night asphalt works recommence Tuesday 23 August on Roystonea Avenue 
on the inbound and outbound lanes from The Boulevard intersection to the 
Tiger Brennan Drive overpass.

To allow for works, Roystonea Avenue will have lane closures with one lane
operational at all times. The work is expected to continue for 2 weeks.
To minimise disruption to traffic, works will take place at night between
6pm to 6am.

Motorists may experience short delays while these improvements are
underway. Please allow extra time or take an alternative route for travel.
Traffic management will be in place and motorists are asked to adhere to 
all signage in the area.
Queries can be directed to Department of Infrastructure’s Project Director 
Civil Delivery Mr Arthur Busato on 8999 4499 or email civilprojects.doi@nt.gov.au

For further information visit www.nt.gov.au

facebook.com/roadreportnt
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Authorised by David McHugh for Department of Infrastructure, Highway House, 
Palmerston Circuit, Palmerston NT 0830.


